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1. SUMMARY 
  
 1.1 The First Youth Focus held on the 17th June in the Council 

Chambers, Kilmory, was an opportunity for young people to 
explore what they wanted the meetings to achieve.  We used fun 
exercises to build a picture of their views and develop an 
awareness of the outcomes we could achieve. 
 
The next Youth Focus meeting will be held on 12th November, at 
which the two reps who attended the full partnership meeting on 4th 
July; Sean Johnstone and Ramsay Gray-Stephens, will give a 
report on their experience. 
 
Our agenda will also cover the issues of equalities and 
performance management, in a fun and interactive manner.   
These issues were identified as relevant to young people and in 
line with the agenda of the full partnership. 
 
The young people will again pick representative to attend the full 
partnership to put their views across.  They will be fully supported 
by myself. 

 
2. CONCLUSION 
  
 2.1 By discussing issues from the Full Partnership agenda, it is hoped 

that young people will be in a better position to feed into the Full 
Partnership and that Youth Focus can be a valuable reference 
group for partners.  

 
For further information contact:  Roanna Taylor             Martin Turnbull 
  
Telephone:   01546 600035               01369 704669 

 

 


